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No:  21/2009 

Wednesday, 11 March 2009 

Takeovers Panel Relocating to New Premises 

The Takeovers Panel will be relocating to new premises on Monday 16 March 2009. 
The new premises are located at Level 10, 63 Exhibition Street, Melbourne. Please 
ensure all correspondence is sent to the new address effective Monday 16 March. 

All other contact details for the Executive, including emails and phone numbers, will 
remain the same and are available on our website under the contact tab. 

Allan Bulman 
Director, Takeovers Panel  
Level 47, 80 Collins Street 
Melbourne, VIC 3000 
Ph: +61 3 9655 3597 
allan.bulman@takeovers.gov.au
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